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  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2009-10 FY 2010-11  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS $7,500  $7,500  

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS $7,500  $7,500  
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 605 would amend the Nebraska Liquor Control Act 
 
For applications for new retail, craft brewery, or microdistillery licenses the bill would require the applicant to provide documentation that 
they were current on all taxes and contributions required by law;  that the Liquor Control Commission shall consider the opposition or 
support of residents or businesses within 500 yards of the proposed licensed premises when making a determination on licensure; and 
that when renewing a license the Commission may require documentation on the status of all taxes and contributions required by law. 
 
The bill also provides that a license issued under the Liquor Control Act terminates immediately upon sale of the licensed premises; and 
that no retail business shall store alcoholic liquor upon the premises without a license issued under the Act. 
 
The Nebraska Liquor Control Commission estimates expenditures of $7,500 per fiscal year to update and change the license 
applications. 
 
There is no basis to disagree with the Nebraska Liquor Control Commission’s estimate of expenditures. 
 
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund associated with this bill. 
 
 
 
 
IMPACT TO POLITICAL SUBDIVISIONS: 
 
There is no fiscal impact to political subdivisions associated with this bill. 
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COMMENTS 
 
LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION:  No basis to disagree with estimate of impact. 
 
 


